
From: Walker, Madison
To: Holly Pisarik <Holly.Pisarik@llr.sc.gov>
CC: Pitts, Ted <TedPitts@gov.sc.gov>

Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>
Date: 5/30/2012 2:24:55 PM

Subject: FW: Appointments Question

FYI

From: Jeff Gossett [mailto:JeffGossett@scsenate.gov]
Sent: Wednesday, May 30, 2012 2:00 PM
To: Walker, Madison
Subject: RE: Appointments Question

Yes, I believe they can unless the individual appointee is no longer a resident of the district to which they have been 
appointed.

I'll look at those and talk to Martha about them.

From: Walker, Madison [mailto:MadisonWalker@gov.sc.gov]
Sent: Wednesday, May 30, 2012 1:47 PM
To: Jeff Gossett
Subject: Appointments Question

Jeff,

We had made some interim appointments to the Board of Nursing and sent them over for confirmation in January. 
They were read across the desk and referred to committee. While I know that they cannot be confirmed until the 
legislation has been passed, my question is can they go ahead and be screened by the medical affairs committee? 

Thanks,

Madison Walker
Director of Boards and Commissions
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
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